Rosenberg Corey

From: Carlos Cov <carlosc571@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:21 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: Public servant humbly asks you to please vote yes on Bill 2004A and please help protect renters!

Good afternoon,

| am an Oregonian born and raised and the rental market in Portland has made renting for me inaccessible! |
was no cause evicted from a rental late last summer after only living in the rental for 5 months and have had
to rely on friends and family for my housing ever since. | work in the public defender's office as a legal
secretary and worry | won't be able to afford to live in the town | was born in and continue to serve the public
because Portland's landlords are price gauging at every opportunity.

I humbly ask you to vote Yes on Bill 2004A and make sure Oregon towns and counties have the tools they
need to protect the working class.

Thank you!

Sincerely

Carlos Covarrubias
NE Portland

(971) 263-3718



